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Date: 10/01/10        

 

 

Suspects: 
 

Adam Garcia, DOB 06/19/85, from Visalia 

 

Details: 

 

On 10/01/10, at approximately 1238 hrs, Officers were responding to a reported 

brandishing of a firearm at 324 NE Fourth. While in route, Officers located suspect 

Garcia leaving the area on a bicycle. A loaded .22 caliber revolver was located concealed 

on suspect Garcia’s person. He was taken into custody without incident. 

The suspect was identified by the victim in this case as brandishing a firearm 

during the initial disturbance over living arrangements. Suspect Garcia was booked into 

the main jail per 417 PC- brandishing a firearm and 12020 PC- possession of a concealed 

weapon. 

 

 

If you have any questions, contact Sergeant Steven Phillips at 713-4216. 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by:  Sgt. James Andrews 

 


